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Four plus years to GLWA and the record is the same as it was with DWSD : no carbon filtration, still the
same chlorination for disinfection, no rational plan for stormwater management, still inadequate sampling
and testing, still operators doing chemists' jobs, still mounting debts. GLWA  board has 67 per cent
change. but executives remain from DWSD.  THE RECORD IS DISMAL AND CRIES FOR RADICAL
CHANGE.  Saulius  Simoliunas, 665 W. Warren Ave, Detroit, MI 48201, 313 465 5786, saulius@ieee.org
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